
To Whom It May Concern:, 

I am writing in support of my neighbors Jeana Naluai and Justin Tafuri. We live across the street 

from Hoomana. We are in support of the Hoomana. Something that perpetuates Hawaiian 

culture is something our family feels is a benefit for our island community. Jeana and Justin are 

conscientious neighbors and are considerate of our community members. Please consider 

approval of their special use and conditional use application. 

Aloha, 

Dotty and Karl Higa 
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Jeana Iwalani Naluai 

Founder and Director, Ho'omana 
Get my FREE guide "10 Practices to Ignite, Reclaim and Maintain Your Personal Power!" 

www.hoomanaspamaui.com/10-practices/  


